
Support your club and volunteer
at December Nights

Tour visitors through the workshop,
help set up and staff the selling tables at SDMG’s Open House.

Volunteers are needed on Dec 5th, 6th & 7th, 2024

Volunteers at a past Open House during the December 
Nights festivities at Balboa Park. From left to right: Jim 
Parrish, Angie Cannon, Kerry Stone and LuAnn Benton. 

Contact Jim Parrish
if you can help out

Yes, another year has passed and we are getting ready for December Nights in the SDMG Museum 
area. We will have a big selling booth populated with smiling volunteers selling all kinds of  interesting 
donated and purchased items that you definitely need for the holidays.

Of  course, none of  this happens without volunteers. So, if  you would like to help, please contact me 
at curator.sdmg@gmail.com.

As a volunteer, I guarantee you will enjoy yourself, and you will have the opportunity get to visit 
with thousands of  happy people cheered by holiday spirit. I can also promise you long hours and the 
chance to sleep in on Sunday morning. You will need it! But, it’s worth it. I’d love to hear from you.

Another added bonus: Volunteers who bring something to share that will feed approx. 8 to 10 people 
get to participate in the potluck. The society will provide coffee & tea.

In years past we had a great selection of  foods to keep us going all day and night. Fa-la-la-la-la.

Be sure and get to the park early. This is a very popular event and the Zoo lot is usually the most 
convenient place to park.

SDMG Open House
at December Nights

in Balboa Park

Public Welcome!

Fri, December 6 • 3 – 11pm
Sat, December 7 • 1 – 11pm

SDMG bldg
(at the back of Spanish Village)

Visitors can learn about SDMG,
tour the workshop, view the museum 

exhibits, and buy unique holiday gifts at 
bargain prices.
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